
ASNR Welcomes New Executive Director

The American Society of Neurorehabilitation (ASNR) is pleased to
announce that Brennan Summers has been selected to serve as
the Executive Director, effective August 15, 2022. Brennan brings
to this position over 20 years of experience working in customer
service and hospitality, and he is passionate about helping others.
He is taking over leadership responsibilities from JoAnn Taie, who
has served as ASNR’s Interim Executive Director Since November
of 2021.

His attention to detail, analytical approach, and exceptional
interpersonal skills will be great assets as he leads ASNR in its
mission to improve the lives of people with neurological disorders
through advances in basic and clinical research.

“I am so excited to have the opportunity to join the ASNR team, and I’m looking forward to
serving and guiding the organization as it continues to grow and support neurorehabilitation
researchers, clinicians, and professionals.”

In the coming years, Brennan expects to continue ASNR’s track record of excellence in
providing resources, early career training, and opportunities for individuals in the field to connect
and exchange ideas at its annual conferences; he also fully shares the ASNR view that fostering
diversity, equity, and inclusion in those efforts is the best way for the society to be successful.


